Wendy Collard

From: Jenny Lapham

Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2022 08:43 a.m.

To:

Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request

Kia Ora

I refer to your verbal request for information relating to the Teviot Street footpath replacement.

The Transport Department advise the cost of renewing the footpath is \$24,000. The footpath was last resurfaced with an overlay in 2003. We typically expect 19 years of life out of an overlay so this was on par age wise.

The 204 meter long footpath was condition rated in February 2022 by our rating contractors. They rated some of the footpath as being in poor condition, some was good, and some of average condition.

The decision was made to renew this footpath based on

- The average condition (with some poor parts) and average age
- The height of the previous overlay seal
- The high usage (this is a surprisingly busy area for foot traffic, with the adjacent garden centre)
- And also because an adjacent footpath on Timaru Street was also in need of renewal, so the sites could be combined.

Kā mihi

Jennifer Lapham

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer Governance Group

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Customer Services <customer.services@contactcentre.dcc.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, 28 November 2022 2:09 p.m.

To: Official Information < officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz >

Subject: LGOIMA Request [#104867E]

Name: Contact details:

Message:

Requesting official information regarding the TEVIOT st footpath replacement and how much it cost.